
SACRED HEART CHURCH  
Bushwood, Maryland – Founded 1755 

 

Father Stephen Wyble 
Deacon Joseph Lloyd 

 

Rectory Phone: 301-769-3100                
Parish Website: www.sacredheartbushwood.org 

Parish Email: sacredheart.bushwood.md@adw.org 
Father Wyble’s Email: fatherwyble@gmail.com 

Faith Formation Coord. – Kimmie Gibson - Email: HASHfaithformation@gmail.com 
Youth Ministry – Theresa Friess – Email: southernmarylandroots@gmail.com 

Masses: Sunday 6:30 & 8:00 a.m. and Thurs. & Fri. 8:00 a.m.     
Eucharistic Adoration: Friday 8:30 – 9:30 a.m. 

Confessions: Saturday 2:45 – 3:15 p.m. 
Sunday 7:30 – 8:00 a.m. and Friday 8:30 – 9:00 a.m. 

Baptisms:  By appointment. Weddings:  Contact Father six months in advance. 
Rectory Office Hours: Mon. – Fri. 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.  
Seventh District Catholic Aid Society: 240-256-4101  

 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Mon. June  26     NO MASS  
Tues. June  27      8:00 a.m. Mass at Holy Angels 

  Wed. June  28  7:00 p.m. Mass at Holy Angels 
Thurs. June  29 8:00 a.m. Sylvester D. Shields 
Fri. June  30 8:00 a.m. Grace Ann & Dickie Duke 
Sat. July    1 9:00 a.m. Mass at Holy Angels 

4:30 p.m. Mass at Holy Angels 
Sun. July    2 6:30 a.m. Ginnie Guy 

8:00 a.m. George & Barbara McWilliams 
            10:30 a.m. Mass at Holy Angels 

 
FATHER WYBLE’S FAREWELL: Thank you to all that have signed up to attend Father Wyble’s 
farewell gathering on Saturday July 1st after the 4:30 pm Mass. This event will take place in Holy Angels 
Hall. The Dinner will be catered by Bailey’s Olde Breton Inn. Donations are now being collected to help 
offset the cost. You can bring them to the rectory or place them in the collection noted Father Wyble’s 
farewell party. Any uncovered expenses will be split between the two parishes. We look forward to 
seeing everyone. 

 
FATHER WYBLE’S & DEACON LLOYD’S ANNIVERSARY: Happy Anniversary to Father Wyble, 
seven years ago on June 25, 2016 Father Wyble answered the call to Priesthood. Thank you, Father 
Wyble, for giving your life to serve your flock. Please offer a prayer for Father Wyble and all priests that 
are celebrating their ordination anniversary. We will be forever grateful for the time you have spent with 
us here in the 7th District. May God continue to bless you abundantly. Happy 15th Anniversary of being 
ordained a Deacon to Deacon Lloyd.  You are extremely valued and appreciated throughout our parish 
community.  May God continue to bless you abundantly. 
 
 
 
 

http://www.sacredheartbushwood.org/
mailto:sacredheart.bushwood.md@adw.org
mailto:fatherwyble@gmail.com


ANNUAL JUNE DRIVE-THRU DINNER:  Our Annual June Drive-thru Dinner is today, Sunday, June 
25th, starting at 11 a.m. Our menu includes: Crab Cakes, Country Ham, Fried Chicken, Potato Salad, 
Cole Slaw, Green Beans, Pickled Beets and Rolls.  Cost is $30.  If you are unable to come out to help, 
please consider supporting our church by buying a carry-out.  Thank you! 
 
Sunday – 6/25    7:30 a.m.   All kitchen help report in. 
                                8:00 a.m.   Help needed to pack cole slaw & prepare carry out. 
                                        9:00 a.m.   All help is needed in the Hall. 
                            10:00-10:30 a.m.   Workers should purchase their carry-out dinners.  
 
BIG MONEY RAFFLE WINNERS:  Congratulations to the winners of the Big Money Raffle. First prize 
winning ticket number was 171. Second prize winning ticket was 138 and the third prize winning ticket 
was 234. 
 
$100 A MONTH CLUB WINNER:  The $100 A Month Club winner for June is Gabby Wise of Chaptico. 
 
ROSARY FACTS – DID YOU KNOW? Catholics may obtain a plenary indulgence once per day for the 
recitation of the Rosary, either in a church, with your family, or a gathering of the faithful. (Enchiridion of 
Indulgences, Grant 17.1) REMINDER; The first meeting date will be June 25th at 6 p.m. at Still 
Creek, 23204 Colton Point Road, Avenue.  Refreshments will be served. 
 
PARISH DIRECTORY NEWS:  Parish directory dates are set! Many volunteers will be needed to 
accomplish this task.  A meeting is scheduled for Monday, June 26th at 6pm in the Hall with a company 
representative present.  Instructions will be given on how to schedule the photography sessions.  
Photography dates are October 17th thru 21st, 3 to 8:30pm.  Committee members and volunteers are 
asked to attend this meeting.  Bring a family member or friend to help us with our new directory. 
 
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL: Come Join Holy Angels and Sacred Heart Parishes for a STELLAR 
Vacation Bible School. VBS will be held August 7th – 11th, in the evening from 5-8PM. There will be 
crafts, snacks, and most importantly Daily Bible Points showing children how to Shine God’s light! 
Friday, we hope to offer a Family Picnic and movie night. Families can register at: 
vbspro.events/p/hashvbs. Payments should be made by Cash or Check to Holy Angels Church. These 
can be delivered or Mailed to the rectory. If there are any questions, please reach out to the VBS 
Director Amy Williams at Miaandkyle11@gmail.com. 
 
REQUEST FOR INTERCESSORY PRAYER:  Sick: Roger & Barbara Raley, Nancy Russell, Joseph L. 
Quade, Jr., Keith Polk, Mary Ann Hayden, Sean Campbell, Anita Lacey, Charles Beaver, Jeff 
Woodward, Lily Williams, Calestard Gravett, Joann Beavers, David Hill, Ruth Hayden, Matthew Quade, 
Mike Bailey, Virgie Banagan, Ann Robrecht, Carol Dean and Elaine Frederick. 
 

JUNE VOTIVE INTENTIONS 
Blessed Mother Altar – In memory of Billy Pilkerton, given by Sarah Jean Pingleton. 
St. Joseph Altar – In memory of Johnny Pingleton, given by Sarah Jean Pingleton. 

Sacred Heart Altar – In memory of Ginnie Guy, given by Sarah Jean Pingleton. 
 


